
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 28, 2007 

“The Lord will guide you always.” Isaiah 58:11 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
March 3rd    6:00pm  CCS AUCTION! 
March 9th  10:30-1:45  5th/6th gr. Field Trip to EWU 
 

AUCTION NEWS – IMPORTANT CHANGES 

Parents, we’ll meet at the school building at 12:30 on 

Saturday to transport Auction items to the CDA Inn. We 

are trying to accomplish this in one load, so we need 

everyone’s help! Any questions, please call Georgette @ 

964-2931. 
 

REMINDER: CHILDCARE IS AVAILABLE FROM 4:00pm 

SATURDAY UNTIL THE END OF THE AUCTION! Parents, 

please take advantage of this and come to the 

Auction!! 

 

TICKETS DUE BACK TOMORROW 
Auction tickets that were sent home are due back 

tomorrow.  Please return them, or send the money if you 

have purchased/sold them.Thanks!   
 

Check out www.cdachristian.org to view some of the 

items for our auction! 

 

IT’S NOT TOO LATE TO BUY TICKETS. 

SEE ENCLOSED INFO. SHEET TITLED 

“AUCTION NEWS”. 

 

ILLNESS NOTICE 

We feel it is very important to inform all of our parents that a CCS 

student is home with pneumonia. If your children have a high fever 

and/or a cough please have them see a physician. 


